
While we think the registration form should be easy and take no longer than 5-
8 minutes, there may be a few questions that seem confusing. This guide is

designed to provide clarity and support for families as they complete the
COVID-19 screening registration process.  

 

 In order for your child to participate in the COVID-19 screening at
school, please use the link sent out via School Messenger. If you did not

receive the notification please contact your school site.  
 
 
 
 

Screening Registration Process
Cheat Sheet 

If your student HAS been vaccinated
against COVID-19, you do NOT need to

complete this process 

If you are
completing
this form for
your child,

please select
this box.  



Screening Registration Process 
Cheat Sheet 

 
If the answer
to any of the

questions
listed on this

section is
"No", please
select this

box.  You are not
required to

provide your
health insurance

information. 

You will not be
billed for any
testing that

occurs through
the LBUSD.


